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The Las Vegas family members commemorated the two-time reading of the Cheon Sung Gyung Book. 

 

This day was even more meaningful as it was just about two years ago, on June 12, 2015 that True 

Mother first told me to do early morning Hoon Dok Hae at the church everyday. 

 

Moreover it is also the day that three Japanese missionaries, who have devoted themselves to hard work 

for the past year, are going back home. 

 

On this day, the members who attended morning Hoon Dok Hae shared their testimony and cut a 

celebratory cake. 

 

These members have attended Hoon Dok Hae every day for the past two years and I feel that their 

testimonies of their faith showed great maturity and that they are even more strongly protected from 

heaven. 

 

The Las Vegas Church will have a new start tomorrow with CBMG book. 

 


